Manhattan Family Church: Passing of Our Beloved Sister, Gladys Samuel

Miilhan Stephens
February 1, 2022

Dear all,

It is with a heavy heart that we announce the
passing of our beloved sister, Gladys Samuel.

Many of you may know/worked with her.

Aunt Gladys used to live in New York for a long
time before moving to Florida. She and her
husband, Uncle Wesley were one of the first
pioneer members of the American movement who
joined in the 60s.

They were blessed by True Parents in 1969.

Aunt Gladys worked at the New Yorker for several
years as a room rental manager.



Let us keep her and her family in prayer during this time!

We will inform everyone when and if a Seonghwa Ceremony will take place.
Thank you Aunt Gladys for all that you have done for God and True Parents!
We pray that you reunite with your husband in the spirit world!

God Bless!

Sincerely

HPHC of Manhattan Pastoral Team



